
Dear Parents of BCF Middle School Students, 

I hope you are all enjoying the spring finally arriving...a little slowly.  As we wind up our year, 
it is exciting for our staff to start to think about the fall, and trying to make sure your student 
has an  ideal schedule.  In order to maximize effectiveness, we have combined digital and 
paper technology.  I have explained this process to your student. 

Please note a few changes: 

***WORLD LANGUAGE IS NO LONGER A REQUIRED COURSE FOR 7TH AND 8TH 
GRADE.  IF YOU WANT YOUR STUDENT IN LANGUAGE, THEY NEED TO TAKE IT AS 
AN ELECTIVE 

*We are excited to start a 6-8 band program.  These are year-long electives. 

*Study Hall can be taken multiple times throughout the year. 

Here is the process for forecasting for electives: 

1. Go to BCF Website with your student. ​http://www.pps.net/beverlycleary 
2. Under BCF Forecasting tab, read the grade level course list with your student. 
3. Have your student sign into the appropriate grade level Forecasting Survey using 

their apps4pps account and complete it together. 
4. When you receive an email at the ‘Parent Email’ you selected, please PRINT it  out, 

have sign it and turn it into the office. 

*If you have trouble printing, please talk to your teacher, Ms. Kobs or Mr. Zeller to get 
support. 

*If you are experiencing trouble logging in, try using a different server such as Chrome or 
Firefox. 

If you have questions, please contact the BCF main office at (503) 916-6480. 

  
Thank you, 

Joshua Zeller 

 

http://www.pps.net/beverlycleary

